
 

 

 
 

CAT FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
A number of "Premium Edge" cat foods manufactured by Diamond Pet Foods are being voluntarily recalled due to low levels of 

thiamine (vitamin B1). There have been no illnesses associated with these products, but long term thiamine deficiency can include 

decreased appetite, salivation, vomiting and weight loss; and in extreme cases neurological signs.  

If you have any of the affected lots, you can contact the company directly for pick up and credit. 

See below for affected products: 

Product Size Production Codes Best By States 

Premium Edge Finicky 

Adult Cat Formula 

18 lb bags NGF0703 7/10/13 Massachusetts 

Premium Edge Finicky 

Adult Cat Formula 

6 lb bags NGF0802 8/15/13; 8/16/13 Florida, Mass, NY, NC, 

Ohio, Penn, SC, 

Virginia 

Premium Edge Senior 

Cat Hairball 

Management Formula 

6 lb and 18 lb bags NGS0101 1/3/14; 1/4/14 Colorado, Michigan, 

Minnesota, Missouri, 

Oklahoma 

Premium Edge Senior 

Cat Hairball 

Management Formula 

6 lb and 18 lb bags NGS0702 7/10/13 FL, NY, NC, Ohio, 

Penn, SC, Virginia 

Premium Edge Kitten 

Formula 

6 oz samples, 6 lb and 

18 lb bags 

MKT0901 9/26/13; 9/29/13; 

9/30/13; 10/2/13 

FL, Mass, Michigan, 

NY, NC, Ohio, Penn, 

SC, Virginia 

Diamond Naturals 

Kitten Formula 

6 oz samples, 6 lb bags MKT0901 9/30/13 AL, FL, Georgia, 

Indiana, Kentucky, NC, 

Ohio, Penn, SC 

4health All Life Stages 

Cat Formula 

5 lb and 18 lb bags NGF0802 8/14/13; 8/18/13 AL, Conn, Delaware, 

FL, Georgia, Maine, 

Maryland, Mass, New 

Hampshire, NJ, NY, 

NC, Penn, Rhode 

Island, SC, Vermont, 

Virginia, West Virginia 

 

 

If anyone is unsure if the product they purchased is included in the recall, or who would like replacement product or a refund, they 

may contact the Pet Food Information Center at 1-888-965-6131, or visit www.petfoodinformationcenter.com for additional 

information. 

You may also visit our The Cat Practice’s facebook page for a link to the original document if you’d like more information. 

 
 

 

 

http://www.petfoodinformationcenter.com/

